WLAU
WFMM
HATTIESBURG/LAUREL

3RD QUARTER 2014

WLAU and WFMM provides its listeners with programming, public service announcements and
interviews that address issues of concern to our community. Among the issues determined to be of
most concern to our community are:

HEALTH ISSUES AND BENEFITS TO GATHER MONEY FOR DIFFERENT ORGANIZATIONS: We started the
quarter talking about Health and diet 7-10-14. It is important to watch your diet to control your weight
as well as your health. Lasix Eye Surgery is awesome 7-18-14. This is the re-shaping of the cornea in
order to see better and in most cases, one does not need to wear glasses after the surgery. The
women's expo is Aug 2, and has something for everyone from financial planning to shopping to Health
Issues for women 7-30-14. Groups of singers get together to raise money for research for Breast Cancer
8-6-14. The American Heart Association 9-10-14 is holding its annual Heart Walk at Gardner Park on
September 20th. The Jr Auxillary will be hosting a "Casino" night 9-19-14 with the proceeds going to
provide school children with warm coats for the winter. The Blood Mobile will be collecting Blood at the
Cameron Center 9-22-14. They are in dire need of 0 Negative Blood.

BACK TO SCHOQL: The Jaycee's are collecting school supplies 7-218-14 to be delivered to students that
may not have school supplies. Also "Stuff a Bus" 8-1-14 by Krispy Kreme donuts. Krispy Kreme is giving
free donuts to those that bring in school supplies which will be distributed to school kids, that cannot
afford school supplies. Meet and greet the Football Players at Wiggins 8-15-14. Everyone is invited and
there will be a movie afterwards. Safety seats for kids 9-19-14 will be taught by certified Police Officers
at Laurel Walgreens on Sept 20. A free car seat to those that need on - as long as they last.

RAEFLING A NEW HOUSE AND VISITING A CAR SHOW: _A new home valued at $315,000.00 will be
raffled off. A Hundred dollar ticket will put you in the drawing 7-31-14. Drawing will be August 15.
There will be a Car Show at the Jones Medical Clinic 9-10-14. All proceeds benefit the American Red
Cross.




